Friends at the Spring,
3rd Month 2022

Meeting for Worship takes place at 11:00 a.m. We continue
to offer the opportunity to meet for worship as a small
in-person group while simultaneously meeting via video
conferencing for those who need or choose to stay at home.
Meetings on-site take place inside the Meeting House with
masks worn and social distance maintained.

March 6 Elizabeth Elizabeth Osborne
March 13 Need volunteer Chuck Fager
March 20 Need volunteer Chuck Fager
March 27 Need volunteer Chuck Fager

Our monthly forum on racial justice will take place on on March 13 10:00 a.m.
Join the discussion in person or via the worship link on Zoom. This month’s discussion will focus on The 21-day Racial Equity Habit

Building Challenges

Monthly meeting with attention to business will take place on March 20th at 9:30 a.m.
Among the items to be discussed are recommendations from the Buildings and Grounds Committee as well as continued security

concerns of the meeting house and grounds.

Announcement: The White Privilege Conference takes place March 9 - 12 with both in-person and virtual registration available.
Charley Flynt and Jeff Hitchcock will be presenting a workshop during the conference. From The Privilege Institute website: For the


https://21dayequitychallenge.com
https://21dayequitychallenge.com
https://web.cvent.com/event/06642380-b578-4064-8d79-20f44c17117e/summary
https://www.theprivilegeinstitute.com/copy-of-projects-resources

past 20 years the WPC has examined challenging concepts of privilege and oppression and offers solutions and team building strategies to work
towards a more equitable world. WPC is a conference designed to examine issues of privilege beyond skin color. WPC is open to everyone and
invites diverse perspectives to provide a comprehensive look at issues of privilege including: race, gender, sexuality, class, disability, etc.

We are in need of volunteers to lead worship each month (or for parts of months) this year. Friends practiced at leading worship are
willing to support those new to taking on this responsibility. Please let Chuck Fager know if you are interested.

Contributions: The operational expenses of Friends at Spring are thankfully modest but the need to support both our local and global
community remains. The following contribution methods are available:

Contributions via the meeting’s PayPal Account

For contributions by direct deposit, contact friendsatthespring@gmail.com

Contributions by check made out to “Spring Friends Meeting” and mailed to treasurer Ron Osborne at: 2585 Nealwood Avenue,
Graham, NC 27253

Many March Birthdays!

2nd Judith Bush 7th Page Smith 10th Griffin Hobbs 21st Elizabeth Osborne 23rd Jackie Adams
24th Ellen Osborne 25th Dillon Walker 26th Dottie Hobbs 27th Sarah McCombie 28th Guy Smith
30th John Nelson

We wish happy anniversary to Jennifer and Bruce Walker on March 16th!

May the road rise to meet you,

May the wind be always at your back.
May the sun shine warm upon your face,
The rains fall soft upon your fields.
And until we meet again,

May God hold you in the palm of his hand.

Traditional Irish blessing


https://www.paypal.com/donate?token=ISW8Rikjt0oxZgB5wYTclpeic4Ad2lGuBIt8sleJi7a4fnHTu1OoQZRj5u47EUOEegzIkDKOGnmonvQ1
mailto:friendsatthespring@gmail.com

